Addendum to Wessex Water Kent Lane Planning Meeting 18/06/25



Further to your email last week,  please use the statement below as confirmation of our position regarding credits on the Somerset Levels and Moors wetland:
 
Wessex Water will not trade/profit from phosphate nor nitrate credits in Environmental Markets from this site. Biodiversity Units (BNG) generated would solely be used to off-set the requirements of internal Wessex Water works. The Government’s “National Biodiversity Gains Site Register” would provide evidence of this fact and is available for public scrutiny here:Biodiversity gain sites register. Only Wessex Water schemes will have their BNG off-setting allocated to this site.
 
I hope this is sufficient for the parishioners. Please let me know if there is anything further you need.
 
 
Kind Regards
 
Al
 
Al Barlow
Project Manager – Nature-based Solutions
Networks
 

 
YTL Construction UK
Operations Centre, Claverton Down, Bath BA2 7WW
 
